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Memorandum 
─────────────────────────────────────────────── 
 
To:  Kent Mutchler, Superintendent 
CC:  Board of Education  
 
From:  Donna Oberg, Assistant Superintendent – Business Services 
 
Date:  November 6, 2013 
 
Re:  2012-2013 Annual Financial Report   

 

 
The 2012-2013 Annual Financial Report (AFR) was completed and submitted to the Illinois State 
Board of Education on October 15, 2013.  The report is compiled from the Annual Financial 
Audit.  The AFR will be posted on the District web site on Tuesday, November 12.   The Annual 
Financial Audit will be presented to the Board in January.  Any questions concerning the AFR 
can be directed to the auditor at that time or to the Business Office. 
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